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After School Provision at Whitehill 
Cookie Club 

 
May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to Whitehill in September and will shortly be writing to you 
again with details of the transition process and other important information. 
 
For now, however, we wanted to draw your attention to the arrangements for our wrap around provision, 
details of which can be found on our school website. 
 
Our early morning provision is through Highbury Breakfast Club which many of you will already be familiar 
with, however the after school provision will move to Cookie Club at Whitehill. We have been delighted 
with the service that Cookie Club have provided since joining us in September 2020. Registration for Cookie 
Club is direct through them. All the links and registration forms can, again, be found on their website.  
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Steve Mills 
Headteacher 

 

 

Whitehill Road 
Hitchin 

Herts.  SG4 9HT 
 

Tel: 01462 621313 
Fax: 01462 621311 

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk 
www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

https://www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk/parent-info/wrap-around-care/
https://www.cookieclubhitchin.com/copy-of-purwell-1
https://www.cookieclubhitchin.com/

